
BRISTOL BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BRISTOL, PA 19007 

The Bristol Borough School District is seeking applications for an appointee as 
representative for said district to the Bucks County Technical School Authority.  The term 
is for Five (5) years from date of Board approval.  Below is an explanation of the purpose 
for the Authority and the meeting dates.  Please send a letter of interest to the address 
below by November 30, 2018. 

The Bucks County Technical School Authority was organized under the Pennsylvania Municipality 
Authorities Act of May 2, 1945, P.L. 382.

The purpose of the Authority is to acquire, hold, construct, improve, maintain, operate and lease public 
school buildings and other projects acquired, constructed, or improved for public school purposes, and 
for such other purposes as may be authorized by law and by the Articles of Incorporation of the 
Authority.

The Bucks County Technical School Authority Board reflects the same numerical and proportionate 
representational membership as the Bucks County Technical School Joint Board Committee. The 
School Board of each School District represented on the Authority appoints its own Authority Board 
member(s).

Authority meetings are scheduled as follows:  April 3, 2018; June 5, 2018, October 2, 2018 and January 
8, 2019. The by-laws for the Authority can be obtained by contacting Jennifer Moyer. 

Application Deadline:  When position is filled. 

Send letter of interest to: 
Jennifer Moyer, Administrative Assistant to Superintendent
Bristol Borough School District 
1776 Farragut Avenue 
Bristol, PA 19007 

These duties represent the major duties; however, there may be other duties assigned.  Employee will be required to follow any 
other job-related instructions and perform any other job-related duties requested by their supervisor.  The school district reserves 
the right not to fill the position for any reason. 

The Bristol Borough School District is an equal opportunity educational institution and will not discriminate on the basis race, 
color, age, religious creed, gender, ancestry national origin, veteran’s status, or non-job related handicap or disability (except 
where any of these constitutes a bona fide occupational qualification) in it activities, programs, or employment and promotion 
practices as required by State and Federal laws.  It is the responsibility of the applicant or employee to inform the Superintendent 
that an accommodation is needed.  In accordance with State and Federal law, reasonable accommodations will be considered 
upon the employee’s request.  For information, contact Thomas F. Shaffer, Superintendent of Schools. 

Posted: November 5, 2018 


